Janzen, Heather

Subject:

FW: Email - Communication - Donald and Doris Slind - Vehicle Noise Mitigation Study Final Report - October 2023 Update [TS2023-1005]

From: donald/doris slind < Sent: Saturday, September 30, 2023 11:27 AM

To: Web E-mail - City Clerks < City. Clerks @ Saskatoon.ca>

Subject: Email - Communication - Donald and Doris Slind - Vehicle Noise Mitigation Study Final Report - October 2023

Update [TS2023-1005]

[Warning: This email originated outside our email system. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.]

Thank-you for informing us of this upcoming meeting re:noise mitigation. It appears that the committee is making a serious attempt to address the problem. Spadina has become a very busy street and so is noisy; the 50 kph speed limit has helped somewhat but the problem remains: enforcement of bylaws. We understand that this is very time-consuming for law enforcement and it is hard to help because getting a licence number on a stunting motorcycle or a speeding car without a muffler is difficult.

Please do your best.

Doris Slind

On Thu, Sep 28, 2023 at 4:18 PM Web E-mail - City Clerks <City.Clerks@saskatoon.ca> wrote:

Dear Donald and Doris Slind:

This is to advise that the above matter will be considered by the Standing Policy Committee on Transportation at its meeting to commence at 2:00 p.m. in the Council Chamber at City Hall (with virtual attendance option) on Tuesday, October 3, 2023. The information can be accessed with the corresponding agenda item here.

This is a public meeting that you can attend in person or view via the online streaming. If you wish to submit comments or request to speak, submissions will only be accepted using the online form here no later than Monday at 5:00 p.m. the week of the meeting. If in your submission you are requesting to speak, you will be contacted by a member of City Clerk's Office with further information.

You are encouraged to check the meeting site at <u>saskatoon.ca/meetings</u> following the meeting for the Committee's decision. Please contact the City Clerk's Office at (306) 975-3240 if you have any questions regarding process.

Yours truly,

R. Rioux on behalf of Shellie Bryant

Shellie Bryant | tel 306-975-2880

Deputy City Clerk - Director, Legislative Services, City Clerk's Office

City of Saskatoon | 222 3rd Avenue North | Saskatoon, SK S7K 0J5

Treaty 6 Territory & Homeland of the Métis shellie.bryant@saskatoon.ca

www.saskatoon.ca

If you receive this email in error, please do not review, distribute or copy the information. Please contact the sender and delete the message and any attachments.